
 

 

 
 
July 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Student 
 
A Level, BTEC LEVEL 3 & Vocational results day – Thursday 15 August 2019 – YEAR 13 
 
You will be able to see a copy of your Statement of Exam Results on your Progresso portal (under 
Documents) by 5.00 pm on Thursday 15 August.  Your statement of Results will be available to 
collect in person between 08.00 am and 10.00 am on that day.  If you have not collected your 
results by 11.00 am they will be posted home to you first class on that day so you should receive 
them on Friday 16 August. 
 
Senior members of staff will be available in school from 8.00 am on Thursday 15 August and also 
from 9.00 am on Friday 16 August for follow-up appointments. 
 
I will be in my office on Results Day and most days following so please contact me either in person, 
by email (nicholas.creasey@ursulinehigh.merton.sch.uk) or telephone (020 3908 3146) if you have 
any queries or concerns.  Information about Post Results Services (Reviews of Marking, copies of 
scripts etc) is on the back of this letter and will also be enclosed with your Statement of Results. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
 

 
Mr N Creasey 
Examinations Officer 
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